
    BUILDING INSPECTION COMMISSION (BIC) 

 

Department of Building Inspection (DBI)   

(628) 652-3510 Voice 

49 South Van Ness Avenue, Suite 500 

San Francisco, 

CA 94103 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT  

of CANCELLATION of the 

November 15, 2023 

Regular Meeting 

of the  

BUILDING INSPECTION COMMISSION  
  

 

The next Regular of the Building Inspection Commission 

(BIC) will be held on Wednesday, December 13, 2023 at 9:00 

a.m. You may contact Sonya Harris at (628) 652-3510 or 

sonya.harris@sfgov.org, 49 South Van Ness Avenue – Suite 

500, for additional information.   

 
 

 

 

https://sfethics.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ec40ee69294e23b77e907c8b9&id=b0185d8669&e=24ec864ee1
https://sfethics.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ec40ee69294e23b77e907c8b9&id=9fd89b6500&e=24ec864ee1

